
Year 6 

Holiday Project 

                  Spring half-term 2019 

Throughout history many people have had dif-

ferent and interesting views of how the world 

was created. Next term we will be learning about 

what each of the major world religions believed 

happened. We are asking you to research how 

people from long ago thought the world was  

created.  

Your challenge is to research Greek, Viking or Aztec views on creation 

and present your findings however you 

would like (as a poster, storyboard or even a 

powerpoint). Perhaps over the holidays you 

would like to visit the Birmingham Museum 

in Chamberlain Square. 

(Birmingham) to see what you can find 

out. You could visit Handsworth library to 

find out and research. 

We look forward to reading what you find 

out. 

      

Please bring your work back to school on Monday 26th February. 


